
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30.06.2023 

Kickstart Competition 

Thank you to all the children for their enthusiasm in taking part – some excellent speedy kicks, and 

lots of money raised – just over £1200. Thanks to all the children and community members who 

were able to get behind this one.  Presentation video on website HERE 

 

Farewell Mrs Farrow 

Congratulations to Mrs Farrow, who 

has passed her Teacher Training and 

spent her last day in school with us on 

Thursday.  On behalf of the school 

community, we all wish Mrs Farrow the 

best in her new career. Thank You, 

Jenny – for your continued 

commitment, hard work & impact, in 

such a short time, at our school. 

 

Bluebell Trip 

Bluebell out on their school trip today – our 

last school trip of the year.  We do hope you 

enjoyed Hemingford Grey Manor House, 

Bluebell, and that it brings your reading to life! 

 

Abbey Transition Days 

We hope our Abbey Year 6s had a 

positive two days transition at their new 

school, Thursday & Friday.  We can’t wait 

to hear all about it. 

 

Tuesday’s FOES Sponsored Walk 

We are really excited about Tuesday’s Sponsored Walk.  

If children can get sponsorship, this would be fantastic, 

but certainly not essential. Any little helps! We recognise 

how supportive everyone has been for the Kickstart 

competition. Our sponsored walk links to our geography 

curriculum and of course, an opportunity to celebrate 

Sid’s 3rd Birthday…but who will look after Sid for his 

special outing?  We will let fate decide on Monday.  

Further info about our trip in the locality to follow on 

Monday – look out for the ParentMail. 

 

Thank You, Lucy 

Lucy, student at Ivo (and former 

pupil at Earith) has spent the week 

at school on work experience.  

Thank you for all your support, 

Lucy – we hope you found it 

valuable. Two more, former Earith 

pupils also joining us here for their 

work experience w/c 10th July. 

 

https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/index.php/events/image-events-gallery-2022-2023


(No assembly on 

Friday 14th July.  Final 

assembly of year on 

last day: Head Teacher 

Awards & Leavers 

(18th July: 9am) 

Chick Update 

The two boys have gone to their 

new home.  Leaving Elizabeth, 

Arabella +2 girls (hatched by 

Daffodil)  Names: TBC. 

 

 

CALLING ALL PARENTS AND CHILDREN 

 

To raise funds for our end of year pool 

party, we would like to invite you all to 

our  

YEAR 6 MARKET SQUARE enterprise 

event. 

When: Thursday 6th July 2023 

Where: In front of school 

Time: 3pm onwards 

And of course, don’t forget to bring 

your money! 

YOU WON’T WANT TO MISS IT!  

From the fabulous year 6 enterprise 

team 

 

Pencil it in – Last Day of Term 

Reminder: pupils’ last day at Earith is on Tuesday 18th July.  The 

morning will be Head Teacher Awards & Year 6 Leavers’ 

Assembly.  FOES final bake sale after school, combined with 

raffle.  It will be summer-themed dress/non-uniform on the last 

day, with donations to FOES – more info to follow. 

 



  Learning Highlights of the Week 

Daffodil Class: 

The children continued learning about space, this week finding out about the different 

planets.  They have learnt the names of them and explored how they are different.  They used 

this knowledge to create space fact posters. 

On Thursday afternoons, Daffodil Class have been learning about 'People Who Help Us'.  They 

used what they have learnt in the books purchased by Book Club and the recent firefighter visit to 

inspire their learning.  They started work on a fire engine and flames last week.  This week they 

spent time in 'watches', learning through continuous provision, including putting out fires in 

settings! Thank you to Mr Proctor and Mrs Austen for all their hard work in bringing children's 

learning to life with our very own fire engine. Fabulous! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thistle Class: 

In Thistle Class this week we have created some beautiful self-portraits. We have used mixing 

skills to create different tones and apply them to our drawn faces - they are looking spectacular! 

Bluebell Class:  

Bluebell did so well in swimming this week. It was great to hear Mrs. Deili praising the whole 

class for their effort and achievements in the distance they can swim. 

Dahlia: 

Within R.E lessons, the children have been discussing and developing their own world view. 

Everyone exhibited a remarkable level of maturity, while expressing their perspective, opinions 

and ideas. It was fantastic to be a part of.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Please see Sid the 

Cygnet on his website 

page – click HERE  
 
 

 

Community News and 

Events this week: - click 

HERE 

Celebration Awards Assemblies - click HERE 
 

 
 Winning class for week ending 

23.06.2023 
 

Class: Bluebell 100% 
 

Whole School: 97.35% 

 100% Attendance = 100% Learning! 

This week’s Curriculum 

Champions are: 
 

Daffodil Class: Riley, Oliver, 

Lara, Faye 

Thistle Class: Remi, Elysia, 

Oliver, Humphrey 

Bluebell Class: Oliver S, Umar, 

Lily 

Dahlia Class: Aurelia, Diana, 

Mason 

 

 

Reading Blog HERE 

https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/index.php/sid-the-cygnet
https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/index.php/parents/community-activites-and-events
https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/index.php/assemblies-and-events/assemblies-summer-2022-2023
https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/index.php/mrs-m-s-reading-blog

